
Nursery Drop-In Sessions 

For those children starting Nursery in 

September 2021 

Thursday 24th June 2021 

Dear Parents, 

  We are offering a choice of short drop-in sessions to meet me in 

nursery. This is an opportunity to bring your child to the setting if you wish, and 

for you to ask any questions or raise concerns.  During the drop-in we will be 

providing you with an activity pack, full of ideas and resources for supporting 

your child’s development. We will also be providing you with the admissions 

paperwork to complete. You may want to look at the e-book about the paperwork 

in advance then you will have the opportunities to have any questions answered. 

The drop-in times are as follows and will be allocated on a first come basis. 

 

AM slots PM slots 

9.15 – 9.45 

 

12.45 -1.15 

10.00 – 10.30 

 

1.30-2.00 

10.45 – 11.15 

 

2.15 – 2.45 

 

In order to book a slot please could you contact the school by calling the office 

on 822328 or emailing admin@westend.northumberland.sch.uk to select a 

suitable time. We will be having groups of no more than five additional adults 

and government guidance on hands, face, space will apply if appropriate at that 

time. 

We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Best Wishes 

Miss K. Porter 

mailto:admin@westend.northumberland.sch.uk

